
 

LNHS PTSA Scholarship Application Scoring Rubric 

Candidate # _________ Overall Score _______ 

POINTS 0 1 2 3 4 
APPLICATION FORM 
Complete?  NO    YES 
Memberships and 
Accomplishments  

Not 
completed 

Has 1  Has 2 or 3 Has 4 or 5  Has more than 5  

Work and Volunteer 
Experiences  

Not 
completed 

Has 1  Has 2 or 3 Has 4 or 5 Has more than 5  

RESUME  
Not 
attached 

Completed but 
missing major 
parts  

Completed and has 
basic parts (name, 
work, volunteer or 
school history, 
memberships, 
objective)  

Completed and has 
all parts (name, 
work, volunteer or 
school history, 
memberships, 
objective) 

Completed and has all 
parts done with high 
quality (name, work, 
volunteer or school 
history, memberships, 
objective) 

LETTER OF 

RECOMMENDATION  
Not 
attached 

Letter not 
specific to 
student or this 
scholarship  

Letter from a teacher 
or other professional 
but lacks a persuasive 
element as to 
recommend student  

Letter from teacher 
or other professional 
that is persuasive 
and supports the 
candidate 

Letter from teacher or 
other professional that is 
persuasive and supports 
the candidate strongly  

TRANSCRIPT  
Not 
attached 

Attached but 
not current 

Attached but shows a 
history of low level 
courses and/or low 
GPA 

Shows a history of 
high level courses 

Shows a history of high 
level courses balanced 
with the arts  

ESSAY  

Conventions  No essay 
There is no 
use of literary 
conventions  

Literary conventions 
(paragraph structure, 
sentence structure, 
grammar, etc.) are 
poorly included 

Literary conventions 
(paragraph 
structure, sentence 
structure, grammar, 
etc.) are appropriate 

Literary conventions 
(paragraph structure, 
sentence structure, 
grammar, etc.) are used 
at a mature level  

Persuasion 
Elements 

No essay 
The essay is 
not persuasive  

The essay is 
persuasive but not 
strong in its reasoning  

The essay is 
persuasive and 
provides good 
support  

The essay is persuasive 
and provides excellent 
support  

 

Totals by category _____           _____     _____   _____   _____ 

 


